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April 14, 2022

Office of the Commissioner

NH Department of Health & Human Services
129 Pleasant Street

Concord, NH 03301

Re: Annual Report on Opioid Abatement Trust Funding
Dear Commissioner Shibinette,

In accordance with RSA 126-A:84.1V., I am please to submit this report regarding Rockingham
County’s distribution of $82,498.91 described in the memo from Associate Attorney General
Boffetti on May 3, 2021.

The funds were received on May 27, 2021, and our licensed medically assisted treatment (MAT)
program operated by the Rockingham County Department of Corrections utilized 100% of the
distribution.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything further.
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homas Tombuatello, Chair
Board of Commissioners




